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I am a real estate attorney licensed in the state of Oregon.  I fully support HB 3414-

17 for needed housing in Oregon. We need housing choices in Oregon! There is no 

affordability unless it is government subsidized.  This bill allows housing that is 

affordable but not government subsidized to be built. Please vote in favor!  


